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Tuesday 16th July 2024 
Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Fantastic Year 
We would like to express our sincere thanks to all parents and carers for your kindness and support this 
year. We have achieved so much; fantastic performances, great trips and visits, lots of clubs and good 
results! We are extremely proud and humbled to be headteachers of Clifton, serving such a wonderful 
community. Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Staff moving on and new staff joining us 
We are very sad to be saying goodbye to some familiar faces at the end of this term, but we wish them all 
the very best with their next steps. Mrs Brear (Yr 4 teacher), Mrs Moore (Yr 5 teacher), Mrs Smith (Yr 6 
teacher), Miss Masood (Reception teacher),  Mrs Shafiq (teaching assistant) and Ms Kassim (Teaching 
Assistant) will all be leaving us. Miss Hayre (Yr 2 teacher) is off on her travels for a year but we hope she 
will be returning to Clifton next year. New staff who are joining us are: Mrs Wale (Year 3), Ms Khan and Ms 
Tariq (Year 6) and Miss Doal (Nursery), Miss Ahmed, Ms Begum, Miss Kauser and Mrs Malik (teaching 
assistants working across the school).   
 
Last few dates 
We still have a few important dates to remember in the last few days.  
17th July Nursery graduations 
18th July am Digital workshop and FREE data for parents 
18th July pm Class end of term parties (your children can wear party clothes and bring in food/ drink). 
19th July Yr 6 Leavers disco. 
 
Dates for September 
Remember school opens again to pupils on Wednesday 4th September. We will also be open for our 
community planting day with the National Trust on Saturday 14th September.  
 
Reminder: School Day Timings September 2024 
A reminder that following our consultation, our timings from Wednesday 4th  September are as follows: 
 
8.20am gates open 
8.30am start of the school day 
8.35 gates closed  
 

3.20pm gates open 
3.30pm end of the school day 
3.40pm gates close 
 

On a Friday the school will close to most pupils at 1.00pm. Children will have a packed lunch in school on 
this day. If both parents work or you are a single parent, we can make provision for your child to stay until 
3.15pm. 
Finally, have a fantastic summer break! 
Yours faithfully,  
S Allen     N Hemming 

Dr S Allen and Mrs N Hemming, Co Headteachers 
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